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July 9, 2020 

RE: Community Survey 

 

The City of Eau Claire Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Division is creating a long-range plan for Carson 

Park and is seeking public input through an online survey. 

 

The Master Plan for Carson Park will help guide decision-making and development of the park now 

and for years to come.  It will help the City to evaluate the existing natural environment and facilities 

of the park and identify potential changes, upgrades, or additions needed to meet the changing 

recreational needs of Eau Claire. 

 

Beginning Monday, July 13, 2020, an online survey will be available to the public that will tell us what 

people value most in the park today and what they would like to see in its future.  The short survey is 

open to all, will be through August 2nd, 2020, and can be found here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CarsonPark.   

 

The community survey will be the first step in the planning process, and it will be the most important. 

Once we gather community input we will develop concept drawings to be discussed with community 

participation to develop a long-term plan for Carson Park.  Our goal is to meet the short-and long-

term needs of the City and we are looking for your ideas to make this possible. 

 

To accommodate the participation of individuals with language barriers, the City will make every 

effort to provide this survey in a language other than English.  To make such a request, please notify 

the City Manager’s Office at (715) 839-4902. 

The Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Division looks forward to working alongside the residents of  

Eau Claire in developing the future of one of our regions most beloved parks. 

For additional information and interviews to learn more about the Carson Park Master Plan, please 

contact Parks, Forestry, and Cemetery Manager Steve Plaza at 715-839-1872.  
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